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DOWNSELL PRIMARY SCHOOL  
3rd November  2017 NEWSLETTER     

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Welcome Back! 

I hope you all had a fantastic half term and are ready for all the activities we have planned for the 
second half of this term.  

I would like to introduce you to Alexia who is my personal assistant (PA). Should you wish to  book 
any appointments to see me please talk to Alexia who will  be happy to arrange a meeting/ bring to 
my attention anything you raise.  

I look forward to seeing many of you at parents evening next week where you will find out more 
about your child's progress and have a look at the work in their books etc. 

 

Mr Chetty 

Parents Consultation Meeting 

Parents consultation evening will be taking place next 

week. This will be a fantastic opportunity to find about 

your child's  progress and achievements during the last 

half term.   

Please return the reply slips informing teachers of what your preferred day and time for your 

consultation is.  

Birthday 

Treats  

As a healthy school we 

would like to encourage all 

our children to eat       

healthily and therefore 

would discourage parents 

from bringing in sweets to 

celebrate their child      

birthday. A good  alternative 

would be to bring in one 

book, which your child and 

their class can enjoy reading 

in celebration of their   

birthday. 

Open Evening 

Reception will be hosting a open evening for prospective parents on 
Wednesday 8th November from 6pm-7pm. Parents with children who 

are due to begin reception in September 2018 please feel free to come 
along and meet the teachers to discuss our reception at Downsell    

Primary School.  

The Leytonstone branch 

of the British legion are 

holding a  short service 

of remembrance in the 

Tesco store on Saturday 

11th November from 

10.30am. They are inviting all parents and 

children to join them  for a very moving 

service, and to meet the officers and  

members of the Royal British Legion.  
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There is still time to join the 

Family First Aid Awareness 

Course which will begin on 

Tuesday 

 

 

 

 

 

Please pop into reception to 

hand in your form in order to 

attend the course. 

Date: 9th December 2017 

Stalls, games, rides and much more! 

Name Of 

Course 

Time Of 

Course  

Duration 

Family 

First Aid 

Awareness 

Course 

9.15-

11.15am 

5Weeks  

Class Child’s Name 

  BRAVO CARDS ACHIEVEMENT CARDS GOLDEN 
AWARDS 

Epping Heena, Tamarind Charlie, Maria William 

Angel Ishak Ammar, Ishak, Amaan, 
  

Ammar 

Stratford Muzzamil, Eshanullah, 
Ismail 

Shubham, Kaylan   

Knightsbridge Kayo Abdullahi, Haajra, 
Abdullah, Nathalie 

Nawaf 

Elephant & 
Castle 

Affan, Ahmad, Affan, Yusuf Mei-Juan   

Walthamstow 
Central 

Sara, Thanusiya, Talia     

Oxford Circus Neha, Merveille Nabeel, Elise Elise 

Waterloo Luca Luana Donte-
Elijah 

Holborn     Khadija 

Tower Hill   Julia, Tahiya, Aneesha, 
Berk, Alisha, Ayana, Dhru-
vik 
Rosina, Julia, Alisha, Rosi-
na 

Mariam 

Kings Cross Sara,Anisha Paris Matilde 

Cock Fosters     Na'khi 

New Pen        

License Holders:   

 

Tower Hill–  

Maria Jahnae, Ayana,    

Dhruvik, Hamid, Julia 

Kings Cross–   
 
Anisha, Aryan, Aliza, Matilde, 
Denny 


